
Dear Parents 

You and we are entrusted to bring up children healthy and 

Competent. We cannot undermine the benefits of a good breakfast 

as there is often a complaint of their reluctance to eat in the 

morning. Therefore the school has initiated a fruit break in the 

school time table. 

You are requested to send seasonal fruits which are economical and 

healthy. We seek your co-operation to develop healthy eating habits 

in the children. Soliciting your support we hope to see our children 

more enthusiastic to learn and perform. 

D.P.Guleria 
Principal 


